
FROM:  Kay Wilson-Kirby 

SENT:  Wednesday, March 14, 2023 

TO:  TACOMA WA. CHAPTER  

  THE LINKS, INCORPORATED 

RE:  The Vice President’s Report, March 2023 

 

Dear Link Sisters, I hope everyone is having a great March, almost start of Spring: 

 

- This month Core Value Impact Presentation (MVP webinar) is “Celebrating strength in our 

Sisterhood” and will be presented on March 16, 2023. 

 

- Applications for Chapter transfers will open on May 1, 2023.  

 

- April 1, 2023 is the due date for 2022 inductees to pay their building assessment fee. 

 

- Applications for “Alumna” are now open through March 31, 2023. 

 

- The Chapter Handbook is now corrected and resubmitted to the website as of March 

2023. 

  

- IN5 Certification letters are going out to members who need to attend the upcoming 46th 

Western Area Conference. The Western Area Conference will run May 31, 2023,  

to June 4, 2023. 

 

- The MVP award submission deadline is due May 5, 2023. This is a Western Area Chapter 

Award. 

 

- The 25- and 40-year Western Area members “acknowledgement deadline” is also due in 

May. This acknowledgement is for Link members who have served 25 and 40 years.  We 

have one Link that qualifies. 

 

- The Membership committee will present additional recommendations to the Chapter on 

the upcoming celebrations including our newest Chapter members inducted in 2021 and 

2022 and our newest Platinum members, approved for Platinum status by June 2023. 

 

 

Best Wishes for a great month! 

Kay Wilson-Kirby  



 

 


